
 

 

INFORMATION 

Guidelines for the Rate of Return for Gas Transmission 
and Distribution Networks 

STAKEHOLDER WORKSHOP 

As part of its work program to develop the Rate of Return Guidelines for Gas transmission 
and distribution networks, the Economic Regulation Authority’s Secretariat will hold a 
stakeholder workshop on approaches to estimating the cost of equity and debt. 

The purpose of the workshop will be to discuss potential revisions to the approaches for 
estimating the cost of equity and debt.  Stakeholders will also be invited to make written 
submissions in response to matters raised in the workshop, provided that these are received 
by close of business, 12 November 2013. 

For more information on the work program relating to the Rate of Return Guidelines for Gas, 
see the Authority’s Draft Guidelines and accompanying Explanatory Statement. 

The workshop will be held on Thursday, 7 November 2013 from 10am to 4pm at: 

Training Room 1 
Ground Floor, Albert Facey House 
469-489 Wellington Street 
PERTH  WA 6000 

Lunch and refreshments will be provided.  Please limit attendance to one person per 
organisation.  An agenda for the workshop will be sent to participants via email. 

Please RSVP to Richard Begley, Regulatory Advisor, by Thursday, 31 October 2013 by 
email to publicsubmissions@erawa.com.au  

 

For further information contact:  

Richard Begley 
Principal Regulatory Advisor, Access 
Ph: 08 6557 7900 
Fax: 08 6557 7999 

 

 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
24 October 2013 
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